411 Brixton Avenue
St. Lambert, F.Q.
February 21, 1964

Dear Terry,

Enclosed are the leatest lova observations I have received.
Hote that Mr, Morgan has reported observations of the 1960
nova also.

I got up early londay morning to look at the nova.
Do you know if there is a new chart for this area, as the
present AAVSC chart I have shows very few stars for less
than tenth mesgnitude?

Have you received any other estimates of Nova Herculis,
and if so, could you please send me a list of some of the
magnitude estimates?

¥ill you be in Ottawa for the Ceneral Assembly in
May? Perhaps I will see you there, as I hope to be able
to attend at least part of it. I am a shift worker, and do
not know if T can get time off then, The Dept. of Transport
still wente its' weather maps plotted!

Best regards, and good observing!



